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Manitoba Conservation, in conjunction with the Paletta Group, new owners of the Gull Harbour 
Resort, has provided information about the temporary closure of the resort, the redevelopment 
initiatives underway inside the resort and plans for development on the lease property. 
 
Upon reviewing this information, you are invited to provide comments on this information.  All 
feedback is welcome. Please note that your comments will be kept confidential and all feedback 
will be combined into a summary of comments and will be posted on the Parks and Natural Areas 
Website at www.manitobaparks.com. 
 
Question: 
 
Please provide your comments on how the redevelopment of the resort may either enhance or 
impact your experience in the park.   
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Please provide specific comments on the development of the resort bungalows and the winter 
park. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for participating! 

 
You can drop-off this completed feedback form at the registration desk before you leave this Open 
House Drop- in Session.  You can also mail this and any other comments or information to the 
following address: 
 
Hecla Oasis Resort Redevelopment 
Manitoba Conservation 
Parks and Natural Areas Branch 
Box 53, 200 Saulteaux Crescent 
Winnipeg, MB R3J 3W3 
Or Fax to: (204) 945-0012 
 
For furthe r information, please contact: 
Phone :  (204) 945-3842 
Website :  www.manitobaparks.com  
 
*Please note the deadline to submit comments is November 11, 2006. 
 


